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Honda launched a SAFETY RECALL on the Honda Genuine Accessory Rear Carrier for Monkey 125/A
motorcycles due to a potenƟal defect that may allow the Rear Carrier to fall off the motorcycle while
riding. A Rear Carrier that falls into the roadway poses a safety hazard to other roadway users. All
dealers with affected accessory inventory must not sell or install the affected parts. Make sure to
remove the affected part number from any internet parts adverƟsing by your dealership. Updated parts
are currently not available for purchase from American Honda.
 
Return Request
You must return all new uninstalled PN 08L70-K0F-A00 in original packaging you have in inventory.
 
No Shipment LisƟng or Invoice is required for this return. These returns will not be charged against your
SRA credit.
 
Return iN OAR Procedure
1.         Complete the iN OAR procedures.
2.         Use Reason Code “R” with eleven zeros for the Shipper Number.
3.         Use Item Number “9999.”
4.         Enter “Monkey 125/ARear Carrier Return” in the Remarks SecƟon.
5.         When approved an “AuthorizaƟon Return document” via the mail will be received.
6.         Return P/N 08L70-K0F-A00 back to American Honda.
 
Order adjustment requests (OARs) must be submiƩed by 11/22/19.
 
If your dealership incurs freight costs for parts return, please send the following informaƟon to obtain
reimbursement to ahm_inflator_swap@ahm.honda.com

Copy of Return Authorization Form

Copy of the freight bill

Freight Amount

Comments: “Requesting freight reimbursement for STOP SALE Parts”

Thank you,
 
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Parts OperaƟons

 

Sent on 10 28 2019     Expires on 11 13 2019

From Parts Operations

Subject Monkey 125/A Accessory Rear Carrier STOP SALE Notice and Part Return Request
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